
 
Do you have a strong commitment to: 

 

 Healthy school meals 

 Physical activity for students 

 Quality physical education  

 Healthy fundraising efforts 

 Better health outcomes for all Coventry students

We are seeking parent, student and teacher representation from every Coventry school and 

the community for valuable input about how to make our schools the healthiest they can 

be. 

 

The time commitment is minimal – meetings last one hour 

every other month during the school year – but the 

commitment to the health of our kids is huge! 

 

Our next meeting is: 

 Tuesday, November 10, 2015 

3:45-4:45pm 

Knotty Oak Room at CHS (next to gym) 
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